
DURHAM JOHNSTON SCHOOL  

MUSIC DEPARTMENT 
 

Dear Sixth Form Musician, 

 

Music for a Summer Evening 2022 

 

We would like to invite you, your family and friends to ‘Music for a Summer Evening’ on 

Thursday 7th July at 7.00pm. This is an informal ‘cabaret–style’ event taking place in the Cafe, 

where pupils and staff entertain their guests whilst they enjoy drinks and a light buffet. It is an 

opportunity to say ‘goodbye’, and ‘thank you’ to the leavers for all their commitment to 

extra-curricular music over their years at Durham Johnston School. 

 

The musical items usually have a more light-hearted feel to them than in the traditional 

school concerts, and I already know of some special items lined up for this year! In the past 

contributions have ranged from Noel Coward and Flanders & Swan, to Joni Mitchell and 

Radiohead. 

 

If you would like to attend, tickets are available now from the Music Department at a cost of 

£7.00. This includes food and your first drink. If you would also like to provide a musical item, 

please let a member of the music department know and it can be added to the running 

order. Similarly, if you would like to organise a group item, as a last chance to perform with 

friends, then let us know. Please note that performers still need to purchase a ticket to cover 

refreshment costs. 

 

So that catering and the programme can be planned, please return the slip below by Friday 

10th June. I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr E N Holmes 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Music for a Summer Evening – Thursday 7th July – 7.00pm 

 

Name…………………………………………………………………………………………............................ 

 

Number of tickets…………….. @ £7.00 each 

 

Total paid…………………………… 


